
Please use TownSq to submit questions and concerns regarding Landscape and Irrigation. Ross 

and Brian both get those requests and will respond appropriately.   

 

 

 

 

Weekly Plans and Notes (1/04 – 1/08) 

 Weekly Maintenance: This week we have continued our Cut backs of the Grasses 
moving back from the front entrance and completing up to Tipton Pass on Southern 
Springs Parkway and completing the Sales Center and Model Village.  

o Next Week: Our plan is to continue cutting back the grasses along the Parkways 
then moving onto the Lodge. Once the grasses are completed we will be starting 
on the homes for winter cutbacks of Perennials. The Street schedule we be 
posted in next week’s Newsletter 

 

 Irrigation:  Winterized.      

 

 Pruning:  Our Focus moving forward will be the start of Winter Cutbacks. First with 

the grasses then moving on to perennials.   
 

 Turf Applications: The first application for 2021 is being scheduled out towards the 

later part of February.    
 

 

 Leaf Management: With our focus moving to Winter Cutbacks we will be focusing 

our leaf removal efforts in the landscape beds we are working in.  
 
 

 
 
 

Have a Great Weekend and Enjoy the Winter Weather  
 
 
 

.  

 


